
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: EB-2020-0246 - letter of comment
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 10:38:26 AM

From: MCCARTHY 
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 12:47 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Elimination of seasonal hydro rates

Dear OEB, 

This message is to express our dissatisfaction with the proposed elimination of seasonal electricity rates.  As
seasonal property owners, we may well find it untenable to continue to own our cottage if rate hike projections are
borne out.  We trust that presentations from cottage associations at the upcoming hearing will be given due
consideration.

Yours truly,

Paul and Sue McCarthy 




